
TOWN OF MIDDLESEX

PLANNING BOARD SCHEDULE DATE CHANGE

The regularly scheduled meeting for January 1, 2025 will be moved to January 8, 2025 at 7 p.m. 
at the Town of Middlesex at 1216 Main St., Route 245.

In addition there will be a work session open to the public regarding the solar moratorium and 
law on January 15th from 6-8 p.m. at the Town of Middlesex at 1216 Main St., Route 245.

You may contact the Code Enforcement Officer, Dawn Marie E. Kane, via phone (585) 
330-1464, or email middlesexcode@gmail.com, with any questions or concerns. 
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